Subcommittee to Study the Administration's Proposals for the Methods for Selecting the Chief Executive in 2007 and for Forming the Legislative Council in 2008

Proposed terms of reference

At the House Committee meeting on 21 October 2005, Members agreed to set up a subcommittee to "study the Administration's proposals on constitutional development in the Fifth Report of the Constitutional Development Task Force."

2. At the meeting of the Subcommittee on 4 November 2005, it was proposed that the Subcommittee should agree on its terms of reference. With reference to the House Committee's decision, the following terms of reference are proposed for members' consideration –

"To study the Administration's proposals for the method for selecting the Chief Executive in 2007 and for forming the Legislative Council in 2008 as set out in the Fifth Report of the Constitutional Development Task Force and any other related issues."